Extraordinary Women of Faith

2024 Maine District Church of the Nazarene Ladies Day
Saturday, September 14th - 9:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m.

Augusta Civic Center, 76 Community Drive, Augusta, Maine

Our Speaker: Dr. Carolyn Johnson

Carolyn Johnson 1s an educator, Bible Study leader, mother of three, and poignant
retreat and conference speaker. She has spoken nationally as well as internationally
mcluding Europe, South America, Central America and Canada.

Carolyn has one mission as a speaker — to ignite a burning desire within listeners to
know God mn an authentic way. You should come ready for fellowship, being in
God’s Word and applying it to our lives.

God’s Word 1s the Firm Foundation

“I realize that people are living lives bombarded with loneliness, hopelessness,
busyness, depression, and obsessions. They are facing infidelity, pornography,
bankruptcy, physical pain, torn relations and deaths of many kinds. I believe people
are just hungry for God’s Word. I could bring you humor, tear-jerking stories,
unending entertainment, even ways to organize your home, garage and kids’ lives.
But ... GOD has called me to bring to you His Word — and that 1s the foundation
from which I speak.” — Dr. Carolyn Johnson

Our Worship Leader: Melanie Cook

Melanie Cook lives in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania and serves on the Philadelphia
district. She has served in worship ministry in local churches and for special events.

We are excited to have Melanie and her team lead us to the Throne for this special
day of stepping into His presence, as Extraordinary Women of Faith!

We are excited to have both ministry leaders returning this year!
This is going to be a special day you will not want to miss,
this is a great opportunity to invite others to join you!

The cost is $35 per person which includes morning coffee and tea, and a hot buffet lunch.
(Due to price increases, we are not able to offer early registration discount)

Please Mail Completed Registration Forms WITH payment to Gardiner Nazarene
ALL REGISTRATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY AUGUST 30, 2024.
For more information, please contact Nancy Plourde:
nancy.l.plourde@gmail.com (or) 207-215-9723




